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To Chairwoman Williams & members of the Labor Committee,

| write to you to urge your strong support for a H 5719 by Rep. Giraldo, another great bill to combat one
of the worst practices worker’s face today: wage theft. It is one of the most egregious violations of the
employer-employee contract and the general assembly should take any action necessary such as this
legislation to root it out. The labor movement has been calling for much more government action to
prevent this all too common crime from happening, and it is great to see there is already support for
this bill from the committee’s leadership. | hope you will swiftly bring it up for consideration.

Thank You,

Jordan Goyette

114 uphill ave

Warwick, RI 02886
goyettejordan@yahoo.com
4015274415




